
Reminders:  
Welcome back! We do hope you all had a lovely Summer break. These last few days have really helped the children to get 
used to their new classroom. We noticed that there are lots of things still the same and not too many things that are 
different. Now that we are in KS2, we were quick to notice that we no longer have the space for carpet time!  
 
PE  
Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their P.E kit on a P.E day. Our P.E days are Monday and Thursday. If it is 
cold, the children can wear navy jogging bottoms and their school jumper or PE jumper with the usual yellow polo top and 
trainers. 
 
Meet the Teacher  
We will be holding a presentation in the year 3 classroom for all parents on Wednesday 17th September at 3:30pm. Collect 
your child as normal and head round to the office. This is a chance to hear about what the children will be getting up to and 
to ask any questions you may have. 
 
Book bags  
We have said to the children that they do not need their book bags this year if they are using a backpack for their lunches, as 
their book can go in there. If you do still want to use one, that is fine but we were just thinking it was one less thing to carry! 
 
Books  
We managed to get everyone to complete a star reader test today to obtain a ZPD level and the children went into the 
library to get a book. We redo the test every half term. Please send the reading record in daily (even when it is not book 
change day) so that we can record any reading that we do with your child. 

At St Augustine’s, we also communicate to you via Parentmail. Please log on weekly/daily and read what is sent out so that 
you gain all the latest updates and information.   
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Home Learning Tasks 

Reading  TTRS  

If your child is on Accelerated Reader, please 

continue to listen to your child read as much as 

possible. They will have one book from the school 

library matched to the level they are at. When 

they have finished the book, please log on to 

Accelerated Reader with the link below and take 

the test.  

(https://global-zone61.renaissance-

go.com/welcomeportal/1892365) 

 

If your child is still working on RWI, please read 

at least 5x over the week. They will have a RWI 

book to read every week.  

 

 

We have handed out your child’s login details for TT 

Rockstars inside their Reading Record. They can now 

log in at home. The 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times tables 

have been set for them on the “Garage” level.  

 

Please complete at least 15 minutes of  

TTRS. 
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